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We initiated an investigation into the handling of a laptop assigned to an NSF employee after the 
employee was placed on administrative leave. We interviewed NSF staff and determined that the 
allegations were unsubstantiated. We also learned that NSF will develop an agency-wide policy to 
address the handling of electronic equipment assigned to employees placed on administrative leave. 

Accordingly, this case is closed. 
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